THE DAILY BULLETIN
CANYON HIGH SCHOOL

MONDAY JUNE 2, 2014
FINAL EXAM SCHEDULE:
JUNE 4 PERIODS 3 AND 6
JUNE 5 PERIODS 4 AND 5
JUNE 6 PERIODS 2 AND 7/1

GENERAL

NO STUDENT SUMMONS DURING FINAL EXAMS: STUDENTS please note there are NO student
summons delivered during Final Exams. Please do NOT call your parents and ask them to excuse you
early for any reason. The Attendance Office WILL NOT deliver student summons during Final Exams to
remove you from class. ALL students need to stay during the entire final exam period out of respect
for all the other classes in exams.

STUDENTS: IF you have had a Dress Code violation this school year ---
*return Dress Code Violation T-Shirts & Pants - washed and folded.
*last day to pick up your Shirts is June 6, 2014 - 7:00 AM to 2:00 PM

DANCE TEAM 2014-2015: If you made it info the Dance Team for next year and your parents did not
attend the parent meeting! Please stop by TODAY at lunch in Ms. Guzman's classroom D5 to pick up your
application.

ALL TEXTBOOKS AND LIBRARY BOOKS are due by Friday June 6th. If you have any questions or
concerns see Mrs. Kulesz in the textbook center.

ATTENTION HONORS ANATOMY AND PHYSIOLOGY students for next fall. Stop by 6-105 to pick
up your summer assignment.

If you are taking HONORS ENGLISH 10 next year, please, go to Mr. Hill's website for the summer
assignment or see Mr. Hill in AA-4. If you are currently in Honors 9 English, Mrs. Hanks has your
assignment.

For those of you taking AP LANG AND COMP next year, please see either Mrs. Wilken in E-5 or Mr. Hill
in AA-4 to pick up your summer assignment.



LOCKER ROOM: All users of our locker room please have everything out of the locker room and locks
returned by the end of the day on June 6. Remaining locks will be taken off, delinquencies filed for
missing locks and items donated.

HEY THERE! LIKE CHOCOLATE?? Well, your Canyon Choirs are selling World's Finest Chocolates
every day in the A-Lecture Hall after school. So come and buy a bar or two, they are a dollar each!

MEETINGS

THE FINAL MEETING OF THE CANYON ROLEPLAYING CLUB will be on Friday June 6th, from 12:15
to 5 pm in 6-107. Come to enjoy some good gaming with the pathfinder roleplaying system!

SENIORS
ATTENTION SENIORS: Just a reminder that “Final Transcript” requests can be turned in anytime,

but no later than Friday, June 6th - the last day of the school year, in order for us to mail them out on
time by June 18™. If you have any questions, you are welcome to stop by the Registrar's Office.



